
ALPOA stands for Alto Lakes Projects, Outreach and Activities. 
It is NOT a Property Owners Association nor is it a Political Action 
Committee. 
 
Our ALPOA members each have their own views regarding the 
proposed concrete plant. We are here to help disseminate information 
to keep members informed on this issue. Each month, at the ALGCC 
Board of Directors meeting, ALPOA has a representative present. We 
have passed along member opinion information, from our survey for 
example, at those meetings. 
 
Please know that our purpose and responsibility is to use your $25/ 
year per property to pay for projects which serve Alto Lakes. 
Examples of that are the fishing dock at Outlaw Lake, the beautiful 
new signs both at the corner of High Mesa/French and at the entrance 
to Alto Lakes on highway 48, the slab for the new pavilion at the 
tennis/pickleball complex, landscaping for that area, and defibrillators 
for the ALGCC clubhouse. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued membership. We look forward 
to a fantastic 2022! 


